

City of NAPOLEON, OHIO

255 RIVERVIEW AVENUE - (419) 592-4010

April 26, 1978

Mayor

Robert G. Heft

Mrs. Lourena Ludemann 1466 Oakwood Ave. Napoleon, OH 43545

Clerk-Treasurer

Rupert W. Schweinhagen

Members of Council Vern Holers, President Lawrence Haase James Jackson Marilyn Rausch David Strobel William Young

City Manager Alan E. Tandy

Law Director Keith Muehlfeld Dear Mrs. Ludemann:

It has come to our attention that a considerable amount of debris has accumulated in the yard of your premises. We ask that you dispose of all the debris on the premises, and restore the area to a neat, clean condition.

We will appreciate your cooperation in having the area cleaned by our next inspection, which will be on or about May 10, 1978.

If you have any questions, regarding our request for cleaning the area, or your responsibility in compliance with City Code, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

Robert E. Johnson Dept. of Building & Zoning

REJ:dd